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A Message from Mrs Hewitt 
The School Council have decided that for Children In need on Friday 17th November everyone 
comes to school in non-uniform. This year’s theme is ‘Be Spotacular’, so children can come to 
school wearing something spotty for a donation to the charity.  
 
This week has been Arts Week in school and the children have been involved in various arts 
activities. Jon the Potter has been into school to work with all of the children to create a tree in 
the foyer; the children have each designed and created a leaf. Thank you to Mrs Dwyer for 
organising the week for the children to have so much fun.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for joining us for parents’ evenings this week. I hope that everyone has a wonderful 
half term holiday. We look forward to seeing the children back in school on Monday 6th November.  

Cygnets   Danny F – working really hard on writing his letter. Jasper R – always being focused & determined 
  in class.   
Goslings Leo F – trying so hard with his letter formation. Alicia M – brilliant listening and focus in lessons.  
Caterpillars Harry B – listening so carefully in class. Oscar H – doing fantastic imaginative artwork.  
Dragonflies Harley – working hard in all lessons. Rory – trying hard with neat presentation in his work.   
Owls   Devon – always being focused, determined & enthusiastic about everything that she does in school. 
  William – great determination when solving tricky problems in Maths.    
Hedgehogs  Penny – wonderful enthusiasm. Jacob – amazing progress he has made with his handwriting.  
Sharks        Oliver B – fantastic improvement with his handwriting. Ella T – excellent work on column 
  subtraction.  
Dolphins  Abbie E – working so hard on her times tables. Hollie DN – making a beautiful clay leaf with Jon 
  the Potter.      
Jaguars     Zac – super ideas in writing a Horrid Henry story. Thomas – super use of sentence openers in story 
  writing.   
Tigers  Tulashee – always working hard in lessons and contributing to class discussion. 
  Mya – writing a wonderful Horrid Henry Story!   
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